Danielle Delaney

From: Danielle Delaney

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 2:36 PM

To: Danielle Delaney

Subject: FW: Docket 183-22 3/23

From: Andreae Downs <adowns@newtonma.gov> Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2022 8:59 AM To: Danielle Delaney <ddelaney@newtonma.gov>

Subject: Fwd: Docket 183-22 3/23

Also for tonight's meeting

Andreae Downs Ward 5 City Councilor At large

From: timothy j techler >

Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2022 10:37:23 PM

To: s arcese < ; City Council < citycouncil@newtonma.gov >

Cc: Albert Arcese <a >

Subject: Re: Docket 183-22 3/23

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Great thank you both,

Tim

On 3/22/2022 9:40 PM, s arcese wrote:

Dear Councilors

We urgently request a discussion regarding the discharge of firearms, including the potential ban on discharging air guns, air rifles, BB guns or pellet guns in Newton.

We live at 35 Cross St, which is parallel to Parsons St. As I believe you are aware a resident of 33 Parsons St has been shooting in their yard directly behind Cross St, with pellets reaching our Cross St neighbors' yards.

This is a dangerous and wholly unacceptable situation.

Please don't wait for an accident to happen before something is done.

Thanks
Sarah & Al Arcese
35 Cross St